
Tamkang Times No.928

Cichengluozhu Speaks on Blissful Buddhist Teachings  
 

【Reported by Hao-ge Xu, Tamkang Times】On April 15th the alumni from

the Department of Spanish gave a lecture on  Tibetan Buddhism’s Blissful

Learning. They invited Vice President of LaRong WuMing Buddhist Institute,

Cichengluozhu, to give a lecture that attracted more than 400 hundred

people. On Taipei campus the Buddhist teachings on reaching enlightenment

are very important. Because of the modern age of television and computers,

people can come into contact with Buddhism much easier. Alumni from the

Department of Spanish, Kuang Wu, stated, “This lecture was extremely

useful and practical. We are very lucky to be able to have Cichengluozhu

make an appearance here today.”
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Cichengluozhu talked to the audience about finding happiness in life. (Picture provided by Alumni from

the Department of Spanish)

 


